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Townsend, Erle

From: Judy Palmer <japalmerairedales@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 3:57 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I am opposed to this ruling. I urge “NO” on  Chpt 127 A; Advanced Clean Car II Program. I’m 

struggling with grocery, heating, electricity and medical and dental bills. How am I ever able to 

buy an electric car? Who comes to rescue me when Maine temperatures drop to single digits 

or below zero and the power is out all over the state for several days and these electric cars 

won’t go? No EV’s. J A Palmer, Thorndike, ME 


